
 LIBRARY COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING 
 

MAY 12, 2014 
 

Menlo Park Library  

800 Alma Street 

Menlo Park, CA 94025 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The May 12, 2014, meeting of the 

Library Commission has been 

cancelled 

due to lack of a quorum. 

 

The next Library Commission meeting 

is scheduled for June 9, 2014.  
 
 

Agendas are posted in accordance with Government Code Section 54954.2(a) or Section 54956.  Members of the public can view 
electronic agendas and staff reports by accessing the City website at http://www.menlopark.org  and can receive e-mail notification of 
agenda and staff report postings by subscribing to the “Home Delivery” service on the City’s homepage.  Agendas and staff reports may 
also be obtained by contacting Susan Holmer (650) 330-2510.  (Posted 5/8/2014) 
 
Any writing that is distributed to a majority of the Commission by any person in connection with an agenda item is a public record 
(subject to any exemption under the Public Records Act) and is available for inspection at 701 Laurel Street, Menlo Park, CA 94025 
during regular business hours.  Persons with disabilities, who require auxiliary aids or services in attending or participating in 
Commission meetings, may call the City Clerk’s Office at (650) 330-6620. 

 

http://www.menlopark.org/

